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Special NIHisbNews Alert for July 7, 2005

Due to the tragic attacks today in London, UK, the U.S. Embassy in London has issued a 
warning to expect delays in visa processing. It is not known how long these delays will 
last or the full implications on visa services. If you are traveling to the UK, please be 
sure to plan accordingly and contact the U.S. embassy or visit their web site for the 
latest information: .http://london.usembassy.gov/cons_new/news.html

Be sure to check in with DIS and review our travel advisories before any travel outside 
the U.S. Information on our travel advisories can be found .here

If you have any questions on this notice, please contact DIS at isb@mail.nih.gov
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